
 

 

 

CITY OF PERRYSBURG 
COVID-19 COMMUNICATIONS 

 
For Immediate Release: 

March 22, 2020 
 
The Governor’s Office of the State of Ohio has declared a mandatory “Director’s Stay At Home” order.  
This order will go into effect at 11:59 p.m. on Monday, March 23.  This means all persons must stay 
home unless engaged in essential work or activity.   Persons who must leave their home for essential 
activity must maintain social distancing of at least six feet from any other person (with the exception of 
family or household members).  
 
As outlined in the Director’s Orders, essential activities include:  
Leaving your home for health and safety, necessary supplies and services (groceries), outdoor activity, 
certain types of work (essential personnel only), and to take care of others.  
 
Please note: Although parks will remain open, all playgrounds will be CLOSED.   
 
For the full order and a list of essential businesses, please click on the link below.  
https://bit.ly/OHCOVID19EO 
 
For Frequently Asked Questions, please click on the link below.  
https://bit.ly/OHCOVIDFAQ 
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